Hello Everyone!

As the long course season begins, I wanted to take the opportunity as an official to invite as many parents as possible to an upcoming clinic being hosted by the Rockford Marlins Swim Team. All levels of USA Swimming Official Clinics will be offered in Rockford on Saturday, May 7, 2011.

Our pool is conveniently located at Rockford College in the Seaver PE Center. Parking is FREE!!! East State Street is a very convenient exit directly off I90 and the pool is well within a 5-10 minute drive from the highway with only ONE turn to reach us.

Please tell all of your interested parents to go to the Illinois Swimming website under the "Officials" tab and register for this clinic on or before April 30, 2011 as there will NOT be registration at the door.  We need many new officials as the burden to find volunteer officials for USA sanctioned swim meets has become increasingly difficult. As officials, we want to properly qualify all of your swimmers and give them every opportunity to successfully demonstrate the hard work of your instruction and their practice.  We can only accomplish this with your help in motivating parents to volunteer and take part in the clinics and future officiating opportunities.

To help you provide incentive to your parents, remember the benefits of officiating are numerous but include:

FREE admission and heat sheets!

Hospitality food and beverages

Having the best view in the house

The opportunity to meet some of our country's best swimming athletes and coaches

Officiating is not hard, it just takes proper training and practice. Please help us fill this clinic!

Thanks in advance, we look forward to welcoming your parents to our pool.

Maralee Gray

1hockeynurse2@gmail.com

